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Healthcare initiatives in Labrador

George:
John asked me to forward these files to you.

Bev

Beverly Griffiths
Regional Consultant, Board Services
bgriffiths@gov.nf.ca
729-0717 (phone)
729-4009 (fax)

P.S. Anything new on the ER/PR receptors issue. Minister is quite keen on this matter.

John G. Abbott
Deputy Minister of Health & Community Services
(709) 729-3125
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